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Andrew Thompson

From: Planning_THM <Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 20 January 2023 15:20

To: Andrew Thompson

Subject: RE: Scoping Opinion Request - Our Ref: 22/03763/SCOP - Begbroke Science Park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Andrew,

Thank you for your email. 

I can confirm receipt of your consultation on 20 December 2022. Unfortunately, due to resourcing 
issues, we are currently behind with reviewing consultations and we are currently logging 
applications received on 14 November 2022, so it will be a little while longer before we get to 
yours in the queue. If you haven't heard from us, hopefully we will be able to provide an update in 
another 6-8 weeks.

I can only apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind regards,

Chloe Alma-Daykin

Planning Advisor | Sustainable Places | Thames Area
Environment Agency | Red Kite House, Howbery Park, Benson Lane, Crowmarsh, OX10 8BD

From: Andrew Thompson <Andrew.Thompson@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 20 January 2023 10:51
To: Planning_THM <Planning_THM@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Subject: Scoping Opinion Request - Our Ref: 22/03763/SCOP - Begbroke Science Park

Good Morning, 

Re: Scoping Opinion with respect to the scope and methodology of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) in 
relation to re-development proposals of approximately 170 hectares (Ha) land at the existing Begbroke Science Park 
and surrounding land. The findings of the EIA will be reported in an Environmental Statement (ES) which will 
accompany the planning application
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A consultation on a scoping opinion in relation to the above was sent to you on 20 December 2022 (following receipt 
by the LPA on 16 December 2022). Whilst we have received a number of responses and understand that the festive 
period has fallen in this period of consultation I note we do not appear to have received any response from the 
Environment Agency or a request for an extension of time to make comments. 

Please can you provide your response or an update us accordingly. 

Kind Regards, 

Andrew Thompson

Principal Planning Officer – Major Developments South Planning Team
Development Management
Environment and Place Directorate
Cherwell District Council
E: andrew.thompson@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
T: +44 (0)1295 221831

Website address -  www.cherwell.gov.uk

Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be best if you conducted your 
own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender's views. It does not impose 
any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally 
privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not 
copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the 
Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and attachments sent to or from 
any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone other than the sender or recipient, for business 
purposes. 


